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Carol singing school choir at St Winifreds Care Home

On Friday 8 December we had a lovely visit from a group of local primary school children who sang carols for our St

Winifreds Care Home residents from our car park.

One of our residents came outside as her granddaughter was in the choir. They sang loud and clear for all our ladies and gents to

hear and several even joined in with the fun. A great time was had by all.

The children were all happy to have warm hot chocolate with marshmallows afterwards and left with a small gift to say thank you.

Huge thanks to all the children for their beautiful voices!
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